

عَلِي عَل



## 40 wonderful years!

Can you believe it! This year we will be celebrating our 40<sup>th</sup>

Anniversary! We are hoping to make it a year to remember and look forward to lots of fun events with you all.



To everyone, and a warm welcome back. Hope you all had a lovely time over Christmas! The new Under 5's Group dates are on the back of this newsletter and also on our website www.ntll.co.uk. Please note that information and photographs of our activities and events are updated regularly on our website, so can we urge those who have not yet used our website to give it a try, it really is easy. We also have our own facebook page

www.facebook.com/newcastletoylibrary

## **Christmas Party**

It was lovely to see so many of our families, friends and volunteers at the Christmas Party, A very big **THANK YOU** to all who attended to share the celebrations. We appreciate that these big celebrations can be challenging for some of our children and thank all the families for their patience and support. We would also like to extend our thanks to the families who do not celebrate Christmas but still joined in the celebrations with us.



Under 5's Group Dates January - April 2014

Wed 8th & Thurs 9th, Wed 15th & Thurs 16th, Wed 22<sup>nd</sup> & Thurs, Wed 29<sup>th</sup> & Thurs 30<sup>th</sup> January Wed 5th & Thurs 6th, Wed 12th & Thurs 13th February No session 19<sup>th</sup> & 20<sup>th</sup> February (half term) Wed 26<sup>th</sup> & Thurs 26<sup>th</sup> February Wed 5th & Thurs 6th, Wed 12th & Thurs 13th, Wed 19th & Thurs 20th, Wed 26th & Thurs 27th March Wed 2<sup>nd</sup> & Thurs 3<sup>rd</sup> April Easter holidays 7th to 21st April Wed 23<sup>rd</sup> & Thurs 24<sup>th</sup> April

## 40<sup>th</sup> Birthday Celebration Fundraising events:

- Wed 5<sup>th</sup> & Thurs 6<sup>th</sup> February Sign to Sing: World record challenge £1 donation per child
- Saturday 7<sup>th</sup> June Walk for All at Newburn More information to follow

## Trip to see Santa at Fenwick's

The Under 5's group enjoyed a special trip to see the Fenwick's window and visit Santa Claus. This was a lovely way to end the term, thank you to everyone who came along.

